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TAPE 237, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:20 a.m.

SB 786 - Public Hearing

020  JIM DAVIS, OREGON ASSOCIATION OF  DENTAL LABORATORIES: submits and
reads written testimony in support of SB 786 (EXHIBIT A) -refers to
letter from Grattan Kerans (EXHIBIT B) 096    -suggests amend to include
one consumer representative on the task force 105    -opossed to ODA?
suggestion of ....

117    MEL:  health division does not planm on.....

132    REP FISHER:  clarification

135  STEVE VINCENT, CERTIFIED  DENTAL TECHNICIAN: discusses  number of
dental laboratories.. -discusses indirect patient contact 198  THOMAS
BRUMET,  OREGON ASSOCIATION OF  DENTAL LABS: most  labs are owner
operated -glove use is not required, cross contamination is possible
-intent of bill is to .. -there is a need for a study -the dentist has
the ultimate responsibility to disinfect -refers to written testimony
...exHIBIT C -letter -memo TAPE 238, SIDE A

BRUMET:  continues testimony

023  VINCENT:  submits and  reads written  testimony in  support of  the



bill (EXHIBIT D)

087    TOM GREGUIRE, OADL MEMBER: -supports task force

191  JOHN  WILSON,  DENTAL  LAB OWNER:  relates  personal  background 
in the industry -excellent training is available in the industry -needs
of industry need to be identified -discussses perspective of non OADL
member -Board of Dental Laboratories is unecessary

325    JANE MYERS, OREGON DENTAL ASSOCIATION:  clarification -discusses
recent Court of Appeals case relating to Public Records Law

SB 887 - work sess

380    MOTION:  REp Meek

MOtion:

395    REP MEEK:  a request was recieved...

MEl:  explains

TAPE 237, SIDE B

020    CAHIR

MOTION:  Rep Luke move to reconsider the vote

VOTE:

033  MOTION: recind  referral to Appropriartion  and move tothe  floor
with a do pass recommendation Rep Meek will carry the bill

060 SB 1088 - Work Session 081    claudia:  submits EX e submitted for
the record, written testimony EX H 090 MOTION:  Rep Meek

108   REP  FISHER:  submits  and  discusses  destination  resort
information (EXHIBIT F) -would like destination resorts exempted

180    MOTION:

HB 2459

208    CHAIR FORD:  explains HB 2459, "Work Fare Bill" requests... -the
bill had bi-partisan concerns

REP SHIELDS:

SB 80-8 - WOrk Session

MEl:  summarizes background of the bill ....... exhibit G 307   
explains options; -



340    G W "BUDDY ECKLES":  discusses background of pending court case
-submits EX I  EXJ

TAPE 238, SIDE B

050    ECKLES:  continues testimony -recommends that the committee go
with option #3

063  JEFFREY  LOVE: submits  and summarizes  written testimony  in
opposition to the bill (EXHIBIT K) -the bill, as written, is unclear
-discusses unlicensed practitioners

165    REP FISHER:  discusses master's degree

187    KENDALL BARNES, :  DISCUSSES  assures] -there has never been an
objection.. CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 12:00 p.m.
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